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Beach Tags/Parking Permit 
 
• All residents should have received 2 parking permit and 2 beach tags from Barnett 

Management, Inc. If you have not received or lost your parking permit or beach 
tags please contact Barnett Management, Inc at 216-831-0165.  Lost 
tags/permits will be replaced at a cost of $5.00 per tag/permit/.   

• Any resident that plans on parking at either park should attach one of the 
removable parking permits to the inside bottom left of our front vehicle window.  
In addition to identifying you as a Lake Erie shores resident, each tag will also be 
numbered allowing Barnett Management to track any vehicle that is parked 
illegally.   

• Beach tags must be displayed in a visible location when at either park.  Any 
resident unable to present their tag will be asked for photo identification to prove 
they are a resident.  Residents unable to provide such proof will be REQUIRED 
to return home and retrieve either a beach tag or formal identification.   

• Any resident seeing cars parked in Lake Erie Shore’s lots without a parking 
permit or individuals without tags are urged to call the Lake County Sheriffs 
department to report trespassing. 

 


